

ROARING 40°S

Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing Fellowship

PRESIDENT: Garth Whitchurch

898 - 7473

SECRETARY: Barbara Neate

789 - 9055

CORRESPONDENCE: 2 Nirvana Close, Langwarrin. 3910.

****** CHRISTMAS DINNER ******

Presents for everyone! Music, Dancing, Friends welcome. (Wear something christmasy)

TIME:

7.00p.m. FREE pre-dinner drinks & savouries.

DATE:

Saturday November 12th, 1988.

VENUE:

Victorian Schools' Nursery (Lecture Hall)

585 Waverley Rd. (Between Blackburn & Springvale Roads).

Glen Waverley.

COST:

\$20.00 B.Y.O.

BOOKINGS:

Still Marj for this dinner - 232 - 7655: by November 14th.

This is our last meeting for 1988 so make every effort to join us. Will be a good night. Last meeting saw the election (ably conducted by Sam) of Garth Whitchurch as president and Barbie Neate as secretary. Good Luck for the future.

Remember- Annual fees \$5.00 per head now due.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY::

Kinder Klassic - La Trobe Golf Club

Thursday 29th December- men only Sponsors required. Ring Alan Kinder

898 - 5124 to book.

Weekend at Mansfield::Labour Day weekend at

Margetts & Dicks, March 11,12&13

1989.

We wish you a merry christmas and a happy and safe new year :

Don't forget bookings - November 4th 232-7655.

Yours in Apex 40

May Marj Flaherty.